Jessica D Jester Saucedo | Published on Sunday, December 3, 2017

The passing of TxAPPS' founding Treasurer, Kathy Kirtley left a whole in our hearts and spirits. As a team, we did not originally intend to fill this vacancy on the Board of Directors until the Annual Members Meeting in February 2018. But, our drive and desire to build TxAPPS on a foundation of solid financial ground let the board to reevaluate leaving the position vacant.

Ben Davila of Blue Panther Process Servers; Schertz Mobile Notary & Translation Services; and Davila Tax & Notary Services in San Antonio, TX. became an obvious choice to act as interim treasurer. Mr. Davila is a U.S. Army Veteran who has been doing notary and translation works for over 25 years. He holds many certifications, is a member of numerous associations, and brings with him an team of experts to help TxAPPS build and plan our yearly budget, which we expect to present for approval at the Annual Members meeting.

We are excited to have Ben working on the Board of Directors with us, and look forward to working with him to build TxAPPS.

Return to Previous Page